
 
 

Applications are now being accepted for membership on the 
 

The Brantford Public Library Board 
(7 Citizen Members to be appointed  

for a term to expire November 14, 2022) 
 
Qualifications 
 
Citizen Members are qualified to be appointed as a member of the Board if they are: 
 

(a) at least eighteen (18) years old; 
(b) a Canadian citizen; 
(c) a resident of Brantford; and 
(d) not employed by the Board or by the municipality. 

 
Information Sessions 
 
Interested applicants are encouraged to attend one of the following Information 
Sessions to learn more about the Board’s role, composition, qualifications, meeting 
dates and meeting times, and to have the opportunity to ask questions before applying 
for membership: 
 
 Wednesday, November 7, 2018  3:30 p.m. 
 Wednesday, November 14, 2018  6:30 p.m. 
 
The Information Sessions run approximately one hour in length and will be held in the 
Community Room, 2nd Floor, Brantford Public Library, Main Branch, 173 Colborne 
Street, Brantford.  The facility is wheelchair accessible.  Other reasonable disability-
related accommodations can be made for those requesting such accommodation by 
contacting Chris Gauthier, Deputy Clerk/Manager, Legislative Services at (519) 759-
4150 ext. 5713 in advance of the Sessions.   
 
Application Forms and Deadline 
 
Application forms for the Board are available in the City Clerk’s Department, Brantford 
City Hall during regular business hours, on the City’s website at www.brantford.ca and 
at the two Information Sessions. 
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Completed applications must be returned no later than 4:30 p.m. on Friday, 
November 23, 2018 to: 
 

Charlene Touzel, City Clerk 
City of Brantford 
100 Wellington Square 
P.O. Box 818 
Brantford, ON   N3T 5R7 
 
(519) 759-7840 (fax) 
ctouzel@brantford.ca (e-mail) 

 
City Council wishes to ensure that its Boards and Advisory Committees reflect the 
diverse nature of Brantford’s population and invites all eligible residents to consider 
these opportunities. 
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